
Seniors’ Week 

Seniors make a difference in our community and our province 
every day.  

From supporting family members and friends to assisting charities 
and volunteering, seniors are deeply involved in our community. 
They are our strongest link to our past and they provide invaluable 
experience as we shape a future together that benefits all 
residents. 

This is a time to celebrate Strathcona County seniors and 
recognize the contributions they make to a supported, safe and 
connected community.  Strathcona County is proud to collaborate 
with community partners and agencies to highlight opportunities 
and events to celebrate our seniors.  

NOW THEREFORE I, Mayor Rod Frank, do hereby proclaim June 
3-9, 2018 as Seniors’ Week in Strathcona County.

Dated this 5 day of June, 2018. 

Rod Frank, Mayor 

Signed by


